
 

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term. I hope you and your    

families had a lovely break and made lots of special memories together.  

This half term will be full of fun, wonderful learning opportunities and a chance 

for you to see all the fantastic work the children have produced.  

There are many events coming up including: parent meetings, a Christmas coffee 

morning, KS1 and KS2 performances and a great opportunity for parents of     

Reception and Year 1 children to learn how we teach phonics.  

Watch this space for the grand reveal of our new learning environments! 

Miss Wood 

We would like to thank those of you who attended the Pub Quiz at the London Inn 

on Saturday 20th October. We raised an amazing £280 for the school. 

Our Christmas coffee morning will be being held on Friday 7th December. It is 

always one of the highlights of the year and we are very much looking forward to 

it. We kindly ask if parents/family/friends could donate items for the morning. 

We are after items for our chocolate tombola, our normal tombola and also any 

items for the raffle. We hope as many of you as possible will be able to join us for 

a fun festive morning. There will be stalls, refreshments and performances from 

the choir. Thank you in advance.  



 

Dear Children and Teachers of Summercourt Academy, 

 

We at the Indian Queens and district Carnival Committee, were over-

whelmed by the amazing effort you all put in to helping us design a new logo 

for the Carnival. The designs were brilliantly creative, and reflected exactly 

what this event is all about and even inspired the members of the           

committee to add a few extras for the next years procession. 

We are pleased to announce that the winning entry, and our new logo was 

beautifully designed by Chloe Heath Barnett from Summercourt School. The 

committee would also like to invite Chloe and her family to honor us by  

helping to officially open next year’s Carnival procession. 

The committee found it incredibly hard to choose one out of so many      

fantastically designed and very creative entries, so decided to not only pick 

a winner, whose design will be the official logo for carnival but felt that 

everyone who participated should also have their designs celebrated. We 

will be adding every one of these to a large banner which will be displayed at 

all events held by the Carnival Committee throughout the year, as well as 

during the main procession. So please come and see all your hard work! 

Indian Queens and District Carnival Committee would like to thank you all 

for your participation in helping us to make the next Carnival fun and fresh, 

and for also setting a shining example of community spirit! 

Warmest regards, 

Indian Queens and District Carnival Committee 

 
  

Indian Queens and District Carnival Committee 

Dernish House, Higher Fraddon 

TR9 6LG 

07837573094 

alexccarne@hotmail.co.uk 

  



Tempest Photography will be visiting the school on Thursday 15th November 

for individual photographs of the children. Please make sure children are in 

their correct uniform and looking smart and presentable. Samples will be sent 

home shortly afterwards with a booking/payment envelope should you wish to        

purchase any photographs.  

The next bag2school collection will be on Thursday 15th November at 9am. 

Bags will be sent home with the children shortly. We hope that you will be able 

to fill them with as much unwanted, but good quality, clothing, shoes, handbags, 

belts and cuddly toys as possible. Please do not send in duvets or jumble, as 

they won’t accept these. Bags are not to be brought into the school, they are 

to be left at the top of the playground on the day of the collection. The  

greater the weight the more funds raised for the school. If you are new to us 

this year, and would like to know more about the Bag 2 School scheme, please 

visit www.bag2school.com for more information. Thank you for your support.  

On Monday 5th November we are having a    

special Bonfire Night themed lunch menu.  

 

If your child would like a dinner on this day it 

is free to all KS1 children and £2.30 for our 

KS2 pupils.  



 Huge well done to Esme in Class 2 for winning this weeks Head Teacher’s 

Award. 

We still have places available if any of the children would like to attend. Classes 

are on a Wednesday after school till 4:15pm. The lessons are £3 per week but 

payment needs to be made in advance. Thanks 



Please note: 

Tuesday 6th   

November, lunch 

will be Chicken 

Mayo Burgers or 

Creamy Broccoli 

& Sweetcorn 

Pasta. 

School Dinners 

are now £2.30. 



THURS 15th Nov - Bag2School Collection 

THURS 15th Nov - School Photographs 

WEDS 5th DEC - Parent Meetings 

FRI 7th DEC - FOSA Xmas Coffee Morning 

TUES 11th DEC - KS1 Christmas Production - 2pm 

WEDS 12th DEC - KS1 Christmas Production - 5pm 

THURS 13th DEC - KS2 Christmas Production - 5pm 

WEDS 19th DEC - Last day of Term - 2pm finish 

THURS 20th DEC - Inset Day - School Closed 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Lydia  

 

CLASS 2: Alfie 

 

CLASS 3: Rhys 

 

CLASS 4: Mattea 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Evie 

 

CLASS 2: Summer 

 

CLASS 3: Louisa  

 

CLASS 4: Jamie 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1: Amelia 

 

CLASS 2:  Ebony 

 

CLASS 3: Jacob 

 

CLASS 4: Dexter 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 95.8% 

 

CLASS 2: 97.1% 

 

CLASS 3: 93.1% 

 

CLASS 4: 95.5% 


